February 5th 1923,

x.%.Thanton,Esq., D.D.8.,
Few Medical Bullding,
Montreal.

Dear Dean Thernton, °

In reference to your letter of December

Slet, covering the work of the Paculty of Dentistry. while

for the present Pequirements this ig quite enough, it occurs
to me that you might like to have it in a 8lightly different
form when the results come to be pPrinted with the balance at

the end of the report,

I might refer you to report 1921-1922,which
is now in your hends, "puld you let me have a report some-

what in this shape if convenient to youy

Yours faithfully,

wilfrid Bovey.




